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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Parent (Grades IV-IX and XI),  
Greetings!  
 

As we are in the process of opening school, it is important that we maintain the 
safety and sanitization of the school.  
 

The management has taken a decision to conduct a deep sanitization drive from 
Monday onwards (in the entire school unit), as the children are very young. The 
reopening of school for students of Grades IV-VIII and on campus classes of Grades 
IX and XI are postponed till mid week.  
We will keep you informed once we are ready to welcome our children.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 

 

 


